
 
 

On Sunday, June 14th The Saint Padre Pio Players and Mrs. Pearl Giordano will be honoring all 
Veterans, Law Enforcement, Fire Fighters, First Responders at the 10:30 Mass at Our Lady of 
Pompeii church followed by a picnic celebration on the church grounds.   
 

The cost for the picnic is free to any officer, military, firefighter, EMT, etc.  There is a $5.00 for all others.  
. 

We invite and encourage all police, military, firefighters and first responders to come and 
be honored and allow us to say thank you. It is our way to give back to those men and 
women who give to us on a daily basis.  

(Uniforms welcome but optional.) 
  

"There is no better exercise of the heart than bending down and lifting people up." 
 

If you have any questions or for more information, please contact the parish office at 691-7526. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

On Sunday, June 28th, Fr. Peter will celebrate his last Mass at St. Padre Pio Parish at 10:30 
AM.  Following Mass, a luncheon reception will be held in Rosary Hall.   We invite everyone to 
join us in thanking Fr. Peter for his 15 years of dedication and service to St. Padre Pio Parish 
and wish him well in his new assignment.   

Donation of Desserts would be appreciated. 
 
 


